
WOMEN LEADING GOVERNMENT 
DELAWARE CHAPTER 

Minutes of Full Membership Meeting 
December 5, 2019 

  
In conjunction with the 2019 Delaware Institute for Local Government Leaders presented by the University of 
Delaware, Institute for Public Administration in partnership with Delaware League of Local Governments and 
Women Leading Government, Delaware Chapter. 
 
The program began at 9:00 am and concluded at 1:30 pm, a copy of which is attached to these minutes. 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
Christine Crouch, MMC 
 










